
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

CITY COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular scheduled meeting of the City 
Council scheduled to be held at 6:00 p.m. on March 7, 2017 at Norwalk City Hall, 12700 
Norwalk Boulevard, Council Chambers is hereby cancelled. 

 
The next regular meeting of the City Council is scheduled to be held at 6:00 p.m. on 
March 21, 2017 in the same location. 
 
Dated this 23rd day of February 2017. 
 
 

Theresa Devoy,CMC 
City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


